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Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 9:16 AM
To: 'Samir B.'
Subject: RE: FPL Rate Hike

Good morning,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021‐EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sandra Soto 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413‐6010                   
 
 
From: Samir B. [mailto:samir.boulos1@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 7:44 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL Rate Hike 
 
I am as retired citizens in Ormond Beach, I try to cut down of electric as much as I can. I set my A/C thermostat 
in summer at 82 degrees. I close all the window shades all day until sunset. I use the efficient washer and dryer 
twice a month 
I use the electric oven twice a month. I use the microwave most of the time.  
I do every thing I can to reduce the electric bill to minimum 
As a result of all this conservation, FPL raise the rate that all my efforts go out of the window 
There is something wrong in the system that allow FPL ask for rate hike that will effect the way of life of all 
FL. citizens especially seniors like me who moved to FL. to avoid the high cost of living in other states 
I request the refusal of FPL hike. They can can get this money from their operating budget or other sources not 
the easy way of our pockets 
Thanks 
Samir Boulos  

FPSC Commission Clerk
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